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Good evening, Darryl, 
We appreciate OTAQ confirming that they are incorporating the Aircraft PM edits that were 
requested by FAA and that the final rule does not contain novel discussion of PM impacts on air 
quality and health, relative to the NPRM. OIRA, therefore, determines that the “Control of Air 
Pollution from Aircraft Engines: Emission Standards and Test Procedures” Final Rule (2060-AU69) is 
not significant under E.O. 12866. 
Thank you, 
Matthew 


